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December 2018
Our December GWTW outing was held at River Country RV —Gadsden AL
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In Attendence :

Fred and Linda Tomsett
Franklin and Margaret Jackson
Jim and Barbara Bell

Dennis and Jean Harrison
Dennis and Joanne Geiser
Kathy Scogin

Jim and Lisa Gould — Guest

It was a very rainy weekend in Gadsden, but that did not slow
anyone down.

The early arrivers had dinner at Long Horn on Thursday.
Friday Night we carpooled over to Top O’ the River for dinner.

After dinner, we met at the club house for Birthday Cake and a
couple games of Chase the Ace. “Santa” Fred gave out gifts to
each of us.

Saturday morning was pancake breakfast in the clubhouse
followed by our meeting.

Saturday afternoon was free to explore the area, rest up, or to
play Corn Hole over in the Clubhouse.

Saturday night our dinner was Ham, Turkey, Dressing, Gravy —
provided by the hosts and vegitables and desserts provided by
the members.

We closed out the night with an Exchange Gift Game with lots
of laughs and anticipation wondering /IF the next up was going
to want our gift. Everyone was pleased with their gifts and
there was not a lot of exchanging going on.

Sunday morning had nothing planned so each could load up
and head home at their leisure.

It was a great weekend .... Despite the weather. ©

Friday Night — TOP O’ THE RIVER

Our guests — Jim & Lisa Gould

Saturday Night Gift Exchange

We need 2019 Hosts.

Please mark these dates on your calendars and let us know of any weekends you
are willing to hosts.

FEB 8-10

MAR 8-10
JUN 14-16
AUG 9-11
OCT 11-13
NOV 8-10

A Big Thank You

..to Linda and Fred Tomsett for hosting

..Dean Woodruff, Integrity RV for providing breakfast and joining us
..to Jim Bell for these lovely pictures

..everyone that came out to enjoy the weekend

Don’t forget to check out our Web Site http://GAWIT.com
And Face Book Page Georgia Winnie Rebels
Lots of awesome information found on both.

Thanks to Fred Tomsett and Jim Tudor for keeping up with these pages.

River Country Lights-at-night

Until next time......

Merry Christmas to all...

And to all a Good Night !
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Business Meeting — December 8, 2018
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River Country — Gadsden AL

GONE WITH THE WINNIES

Dennis Harrison, President opened the meeting.

Franklin Jackson led us in prayer.

MINUTES

Minutes from our November meeting were emailed to each member by the secretary.
Linda Tomsett made a motion minutes be accepted as emailed.
Dennis Geiser seconded the motion.

Motion was carried

TREASURER REPORT

Linda Tomsett read the Treasurer’s Report.

Beginning Balance: $2065.85

Ending Balance: $2120.85

Dennis Geiser made a motion the Treasurer’'s Report be accepted as read.
Jim Bell seconded the motion.

Motion was ca ricd.

OLD BUSINESS

Dennis Harrison let us know that Wayne Thomas has been having health issues, If Wayne is not able to
host our January State Meeting-Dennis Harrison and Dennis Geiser will step in to be sure it is taken care
of.

Dennis Harrison will be in contact with Wayne closer to the date.

Also the date of our State Quting has been changed to January 28-30 and will be at Twin Oaks — Elko GA.

NEW BUSINESS

Linda Tomsett asked the group if we were all in agreement to have December 2019 Quting here at River
County and all present said yes.

Linda said they would make reservations for next year hefore they leave on Sunday.
Our December Quting will be December 6-8, 2019

Linda also brought up the Guidelines for Host reimbursement and discussion followed on the amount
needing to be increased.

Linda made a motion that the regular outing be raised from $6 per person to $10 per person and the
December Holiday Outing be raised from $12 per person to $15 per person.

Dennis Geiser seconded the motion.
Motion carried.

Secretary, Kathy Scogin, will type up the New GWTW Guidelines for Host Reimbursement and get a copy
out to all members.

Linda Tomsett reminded us that our Breakfast for this December Outing was paid for by Dean Woodruff,
Owner of Integrity RV, Douglasville GA.

Dean also joined us for breakfast.

Fred Tomsett gave us an update on our State Rally.

It will be held at Bald Mountain Camping Resort in Hiawassee GA.

Dates will be May 1-5, 2019.

Campground will take reservations starting January 7, 2019.

Please let Fred know as soon as your reservations are made.

Fred will begin recruiting volunteers for the State QOuting at our January State Outing.
Linda Tomsett made a motion to close the meeting.

Jim Bell seconded the motion.

Meeting was adjourned.

Submitted by Kathy Scogin, Secretary GWTW



